
 

MEMORANDUM 

CC-24-239 

 
Ordinance 24-64, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer, Alaska, Extending the Exemption of Work 

and Seine Skiffs Attached to Motherships from Moorage Fees through 2025. City Manager/Port Director. 
 

Item Type: Backup Memorandum 

Prepared For: Homer City Council & Mayor Lord 

Date: November 12, 2024 

From: Bryan Hawkins, Port Director 

Through: Melissa Jacobsen, City Manager 

 

This ordinance addresses an oversight from the tariff amendments adopted at the October 28, 2024 
City Council Meeting. Adopting Ordinance 24-53 to revise the Homer Port and Harbor Terminal Tariff 
No. 1, did not address the recommendation from the Port and Harbor Advisory Commission (PHAC) to 
extend the work skiff exemption to December 31, 2025. 

I would like to clarify that staff and the PHAC would like to extend the work and seine skiff exemption 
in Section 28.03 of the Port and Harbor Terminal Tariff No. 1 to December 31, 2025.  

RECOMMENDATION: 
Move to recommend Council approval of Ordinance 24-64 adopting the changes to Tariff No. 1.  
 
 
   
 


